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Construction and facilities management organisation Polyteck has been added to Procurement for
Housing’s (PfH) £675 million, four-year Planned Works Framework.

This will see Polyteck supply and install kitchens and bathrooms across PfH’s £2 million Greater London
social housing portfolio. 

Polyteck was rated particularly highly for its social impact, added value solutions and contract
management and delivery as part of its bid. 

PfH is a national procurement consortium managing the procurement and supply of £0.4 billion worth of
goods and services for more than 900 social housing providers throughout the UK. 

Nemendra Singh, director of housing at Polyteck Group, said: “We’re delighted to have been named
on Procurement for Housing’s Planned Works Framework. Polyteck has an experienced team and strong
and effective leadership, a direct labour workforce as well as a well-established supply chain and a
commitment to continuous positive societal contribution, which we believe Procurement for
Housing recognised during the tender process and led to us being named on the framework. We can’t wait
to get started.”

Polyteck offers a wide range of services to housing associations and councils including Islington, City of
London, Brent, Waverley and the Guinness Trust.

James Lines, senior category manager, PfH, added: “We’re delighted to have awarded Polyteck to the
framework. Polyteck has extensive expertise in this area and will add significant value and expertise to
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what is a critical development project.”


